
Thank you for your support 
whilst we’ve been working to get 
our businesses back up and running
in Nettleham
The first stage of this is to open a pop-up shop. As the pop-up shop is 
opening on Wednesday 21st May, and based on customer numbers, 
we will be revising the timetable of the free bus service from Tuesday 
27th May.
 
The bus service will continue to run to our food store, post office and 
pharmacy in Welton every weekday from Monday to Friday with two 
return journeys each morning and no afternoon service.

Nettleham Co-op shuttle

For ongoing updates on all services please visit 
lincolnshire.coop/Nettleham. 

For any queries regarding the bus please call 01522 544 632.

Nettleham Co-op 
(depart)

10.00 10.30 -- --

Welton Co-op 
(arrive)

10.10 10.40 -- --

Welton Co-op 
(depart)

-- -- 10.45 11.20

Nettleham Co-op 
(arrive)

-- -- 11.10 11.30

The pick up point will be on Church Street (opposite the Green), and 
the service will be run by PC Coaches

Effective Tuesday 27th May 2025


